
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: Carol Bitting; Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: RE: ARG590000
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 3:18:44 PM

Your comments were received on April 13, 2016 at 2:19 p.m.
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 
From: Carol Bitting [mailto:lcbitting@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 2:19 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: ARG590000
 
Please see my attached comments and reply that they were received. Thankyou, Carol
“Wilderness is not a luxury but a necessity of the human spirit, and as vital to our lives as water and good bread.”
Edward Abby
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